
Fisher-Price Recalls Little People® Mickey and Friends Figures Due to Choking 
Hazard 
 
Fisher-Price, in cooperation with the Australian Competition and Consumer Commission (ACCC), 
announced a voluntary recall of the Donald Duck and Daisy Duck figures sold in the Fisher-Price 
Little People® Mickey and Friends figure pack. The heads of the Donald Duck and Daisy Duck 
figures can detach, posing a choking hazard to young children. Fisher-Price has received three reports 
in the United States of the head of the Donald Duck or Daisy Duck figures detaching while in use. No 
injuries have been reported.  
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Recalled Donald Duck and Daisy Duck figures were sold in the Fisher-Price Little 
People® Mickey and Friends figure pack (Model HPJ88) 



 
The model number for the Fisher-Price Little People® Mickey and Friends figure pack sold in Australia 
is HPJ88. The model number can be found on the bottom of the Goofy figure.  
 
The Donald Duck and Daisy Duck figures are about 7 centimeters (3 inches) tall, and both have 
outstretched arms. The Donald Duck figure has a blue shirt with thin yellow stripes, a blue and black 
hat and a red bow tie. The Daisy Duck figure has a light purple shirt, turquoise necklace and bracelet, 
pink shoes and a pink hair bow. 
 
The Mickey Mouse, Minnie Mouse, Goofy, and Pluto figures are not recalled and may be kept by 
consumers. 
 
Consumers should immediately stop using the Donald Duck and Daisy Duck figures, take 
them away from children, and contact Mattel Relations by email at infoaust@mattel.com or by 
phone at +1300 135 312.  You also can contact us at 
https://consumersupport.mattel.com/mattelsupport/s/create-case.  In order to verify that your 
product is affected, we will need the model number which is located on the bottom of the Goofy figure. 
Please be sure to have your product with you when you call.   
 
Fisher-Price’s greatest concern and primary focus has always been the safety of the children who use 
our products. For that reason, we've taken action to recall the Donald Duck and Daisy Duck figures 
sold in the Fisher-Price Little People® Mickey and Friends figure pack. Fisher-Price is dedicated to 
creating safe and helpful products for you and your family. 
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